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Joan Nairuba has now successfully completed her studies! Even though she has had a lot of 

bad luck in recent months (she has been ill and hospitalized several times), she took her last 

exams in June. The final results have yet to come in, but Joan is positive! Everyone is happy 

that she was able to continue her education with the support she received. 

We are also happy to say that Joan has now found a job: she now works in a health center in 

the town of Butansi. And if her work permits, she still helps Egoli Africa with healthcare 

activities, such as providing information to pregnant women and new mothers and 

distributing birth kits to pregnant women. 

It is thanks to iSTEPup that Marion has been able to make her dream come true and to find a job as a 

midwife. A job that allows her to further develop and gain experience as a professional. A job that 

allows her to provide for livelihood and be of significance to her family. But even more so; to be 

important for communities where healthcare is lagging behind on all fronts due to a lack of trained 

staff and facilities, making a difference for others, even though the lack of facilities remains an 

existing problem in Uganda. But thanks to you, she can use her knowledge where it is needed. Thank 

you!! 

 

 


